The Single-Family Affordable Solar Homes (SASH) program provides direct funding for solar
installations in low-income communities in California. Administered by nonprofit GRID
Alternatives, it provides up-front rebates to help low-income homeowners served by investor-
owned utilities access the benefits of solar power, with integrated workforce development
opportunities. The program was created by Assembly Bill 2723, which directed that a minimum of
10% of California Solar Initiative funds be set aside for programs assisting low-income households

in investor-owned utility service territories. Funding for the program was extended in 2013. Over
6,800 low-income households have received solar power through the program to date.

Image provided by the California Energy Commission. Senator Kevin De Ledn (second from right) at a LIWP solar installation in
Sacramento. He is flanked by the homeowner, left and a job trainee, right.




